Meeting opened 7:15, Fran Cuthberson reported that
Spicer Engineering had given him the cost of a typogoophical
map to cost 550.00. A suggestion was made to check with the
Soil Conservation Department and see if thier map was useable
if not go ahead and spend the \$550.00. Ken Savage and Dick
Gary were to check with Jack Kerr attorney on reading of
the application of a Federal Grant. Don Bailer was to buy
4 picnic tables and brand them with Birch Run Public Park.
Kevin Courtnry was to see about a set of monkey bars, Jackie
Tanner was to contact someone about tile for the children
to climb on. Russel Muehlenbeck to see about big tractor tires.

Discussion was held on BB Q grills and we decided to wait. A checking account was to be opened at the Frankenmuth State Bank Checks to read Birch Run Park Board. Signatures used would be present chairman and treasurer Ken Savage and Don Bailer. Don Dailer was to see about horseshoe pits.

Meeting adjourned.

Secretary Jackie Tanner